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Year 3 & 4 Voice Box 

                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 and 4 Voicebox are taking part in an international singing and 

makaton signing project. They have sung and signed a line from ‘This is me’ 

along with other schools from across the world. This will be put together in 

a video that the children will be able to view. Da iawn chi! 
 

Penblwydd Hapus 

Lyla M – 27th January 

Declan H – 28th January 

Zahra A – 29th January  

Josephine G – 29th January 

Samuel G – 29th January 

Freya P – 29th January 

Reuben S – 29th January 

Layton F – 1st February 

Amber H – 1st February 

Isabel S – 1st February 

Gracie H – 2nd February 

Happy Birthday 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Reception F on Bee Bot this week! 

One of our school priorities this 

year is to achieve the Welsh 

Bronze Award. We are working 

hard to get it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our other priorities are writing, 

numeracy (reasoning), Digital 

Competency Framework (DCF) and 

the New Curriculum. 

Next week reception pupils will be 

learning about Chinese New Year 

and will be tasting different foods 

such as noodles, rice, prawn 

crackers, soy sauce, sweet and sour 

sauce and chilli sauce. Please can 

you let the class teacher know if 

your child has any food allergies or 

you would prefer them not to 

participate. Diolch. 

Please note that 5J will be doing 

their class service on Wednesday 

13th February at 2.30pm in the 

school hall. 

All welcome.  

Thanks/Diolch yn fawr iawn. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

Year 4 have designed and made their own 

hand puppets. They have used their 

puppets to create a film about using the 

learning powers in school. 

 

Reception pupils have been learning about the role of the paramedic 

and the contents of a first aid bag. They have had fun exploring the 

bag and being doctors and nurses.  

Important dates for your diary 

Monday February 4th   

4SG Forest school/life skills 

Tuesday February 5th   

4SG Forest school/life skills 

Beatbox Year 5 @ Prestatyn High 

Young voices concert – Voice box 

parents meeting in hall 3.20pm 

Wednesday February 6th  

 4SG Forest school/life skills 

Swimming 3C & 3F 

Thursday February 7th   

3C Forest school/life skills    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welsh phrase for the week 

Ga i chwarae/can I play? 

Brawddeg Cymraeg yr wythnos 

 

 

 

Attendance/Presenoldeb 

Our school attendance 

target is 94.5%  

This week’s attendance 

was 94.1%                         
Our school target is that 

everyone arrives on time - 

8.55am ks2/9am foundation 

phase  

39 children were late  
(23 FP & 16 KS2) 

PTA meeting 

20th February at 

9am in the 

training room. 

Please come and 

support us as we 

need your help 

to increase the 

numbers for our 

very proactive 

PTA.                  

All welcome 

Would you like English/maths/IT lessons free 

of charge? 

If so watch this space as we will be offering 

these after half term – details to follow! 


